No.DB-AP/PBSD/2002-03/ fo2-
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER
PORT BLAIR SOUTH DIVISION: APWD.

Port Blair, dated the SF}MJune, 2003.

To
The Executive Secretary,
AAJVS,
~ Port Blair.
Sub:-  C/o double storied building at the existing site of Adi-Basera — Reg:-
Sir,

Kindly refer your endorsement Ietter No.15-1/AAJV S/TW-2003/234 dated
10.5.2003 on the subject mentioned above wherein it has been requested to this department
to ascertain feasibility for constructing a Tribal Guest House in Adi-Basera Complex. You
may please let this office know what would be your requirement space ie for
accommodating how many Tribal persons the proposed Guest House building should be
considered.

Meanwhile, availability of land being surveyed which is suitable for building
construction.

Your reply in the above regard is highly solicited.

Yours faithfully,

<

Port Blair South Division.
Copy to:-

I The Superintending Engineer, PBCC, for information with reference to your letter
No.WS/7-20/PBCC/2003/466 dated 29.5.03.

2; The Assistant Engineer-II, PBSD, for information. He may immediately submit a

surveyed site plan of the land of Adi-Basera Complex. He may also contact the
Executive Secretary, AAJVS, and collect the real concept of the proposed building.

Py

Executive Engineer.




